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Hi
 
I believe you are taking submissions in relation to elections.  I would like to express my complete
opposition to interfering with donations, particularly the undemocratic process of allowing
unions to donate to political parties but restricting others. I am strongly against this as it
provides an outright and outrageous bias towards one party over another which is
undemocratic.
 
I am also strongly against allowing non-citizens to vote. It is just plain wrong in my view and I
also believe that it should most definitely require a referendum to make such a change to our
democracy, a fragile democracy that many people fought and died for, to ensure its protection.
Many of these non-citizens get sent home as they are criminals – why would this government
even be considering it?
 
Best wishes

Nancy
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